
10-7-19 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 7
th
 day of 

October, 2019 at 7:02 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kristin Volson were also in 

attendance. 

 

Old Business: 

Pending information from Ron Cartwright, the park board will need to decide upon a memorial idea. 

 

New Business: 

The park board will be receiving a $5,000 grant from the North Dakota Community Grant Foundation to put 

towards the concessions stand addition at the ball diamond.  Other grants will be applied for. 

 

The water at the park and diamond was turned off for the year. 

 

Christmas plans for the community event and school kids were discussed.  A tentative date of December 15
th
 

has been set. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Tuesday, November 12
th
, 2019 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

 

 


